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Free haircuts to be offered during 
Sunday event for needy families  

  

 Alderman José G. Pérez is one of the supporting sponsors for an event on 

Sunday (February 17, 2013) where needy families will be offered free haircuts.  

 Several hair stylists have offered to donate their skills to provide haircuts free of 

charge to families participating in the St. Vincent de Paul Meal Ministry program. “I am 

very grateful to stylists Angelina Galicia, Brenda Garcia, Taylor Thorson, Kei Jay, and 

Debra Salinas for their kindness and generosity,” said Alderman Pérez.  “Their 

selflessness and compassion for their fellow citizens is very uplifting, and I thank them.”   

 The event Sunday will take place from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. at the St. Vincent de 

Paul free meal program site, 931 W. Madison St.  

 Alderman Pérez said he also would like to thank Alexandria Alvarado from 

Molina Health Care, who will be providing resources at the event, as well as Hope 

House, which is donating personal hygiene products for the event. Members of the public 

are encouraged to donate clothing and hygiene products. 

 Participants will be able to win prizes at the event, and refreshments/treats will 

also be provided. 

 In addition to Alderman Pérez, other sponsors of the event are Milwaukee County 

Supervisor Peggy Romo West and the Latino Student Organization at the Milwaukee 

Area Technical College.  
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